To whom this may concern:

I, Macy Jo Kooima, am writing to you in support of finding a resolution for wild horse herds at
Theodore Roosevelt National Park. | write this letter with great concern and sadness that we as
a nation have let down such majestic animals that have served no harm to society. It is
disgusting behavior to ship these horses off to essentially become slaughtered meat. We are
better than this and need to care more about these animals who are rooted in this country’s
history and have only one mission.... To be wild and free.

| ask you to please make an effort in finding a resolution this Thursday 2/6 to allow these wild
horses to roam as they should. Stop the harassment, separating them from their young
ones/loved ones. It is gut wrenching and heart breaking to see such humans treat them so
poorly. Please be on the right side of history and help them. This is so wrong.

Sincerely,
Macy Jo Kooima



